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Present 

 

A screening and discussion of the new documentary film  

from the Director of Miss Representation 

Wednesday, November 11, 2015 

7:00 – 9:00 pm 

Darien Library 

1441 Post Road 

With 

James McGinn, LCSW of the 

Family Centers of Darien 

 

The Mask You Live In is an exploration of young American 
masculinity and the social stereotypes that surround it.   

Boys in America are more six times more likely than girlsto be diagnosed with 

behavior disorders, prescribed stimulant medications, drop out of school, 

binge drink, and commit violent crimes or suicide. The question for society is: “Are 

we failing our boys?”  The film is 90 minutes long and is suitable for parents of boys 

in elementary school and above.  The screening will be followed by a brief 

discussion led by James McGinn, LCSW of the Family Centers of Darien. 
 

Registration is recommended: 
www.ywcadariennorwalk.org/parent-awareness/489-upcoming-events 

(Please note that registration is encouraged so that we may notify you directly  
about any last-minute program changes or parking information.) 

 
Email programs@ywcadariennorwalk.org for questions.  
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